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How is everyone doing today?  Hopefully, you are warming up after the long LONG winter.  For 

those of you that do not know who I am, my name is Brock Kaupp and I am the  

Food Service Director in Keya Paha County Schools.  I am also the President-Elect for NSNA. I 

have been a Food Service Director for 11 years, have been an active NSNA member for nine of 

those. I have spent six years active on the NSNA board in various positions.  

One thing I have noticed in my years on the NSNA board is that district six/eight is VERY large 

and that people do not attend meetings very well. I feel that one of the reasons is that there are 

too many miles between them and the meeting. Maybe there is a way to shrink it down and have 

two or three districts so there is not such a large need for people to travel long distances.  I am 

inviting all members in district six/eight, and anyone who is curious about what a NSNA district 

meeting is like to join me and other NSNA members for a zoom meeting on Saturday April 22nd. 

This will be a regular district meeting for the six/eight district.  We will have a speaker or two so 

you will get continuing education, then we can talk about what people think would be good for 

the area. I would love to see more people from the panhandle active. If we have people active we 

might have more who are interested in becoming leaders for our state.  We are always looking 

for new blood to sit on the board and the best way to do that is start out as a district chair.    

We will send out an invitation to the whole state for the zoom meeting so be watching your 

email. I hope to see several of your smiling faces. Hopefully everybody is ready for warmer 

weather coming in the near future, I sure am. 


